
Board Report: 

For the 2018-19 school year we will be moving forward with the transition to Morrow Education 

Center becoming a separate school instead of a district sponsored program.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Process for becoming a separate school: 

1. Board approval for the change (December)  

2. Application to the state requesting the change (January) 

3. Updating communications and district documentation (spring 2018) 

4. Begin the 2018 school year as a k-12 school 

Advantages Disadvantages:  

-Building anatomy  

-Online students will be tied directly to a 

building 

-better tracking students as they move 

between buildings 

-clear data on student numbers and 

progress 

-focus on 5th year completion  

-as the population grows we will 

continue to increase program 

opportunities 

-this does not impact current funding 

steams within the district 

-4 year graduation rate will be low 

(potential identification as a Targeted 

Support and Improvement school) 


